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PRESS RELEASE 

December 29, 2020 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Moratorium on Evictions  

Extended to January 31, 2021  

 

The moratorium on evictions has been extended. Congress passed a stimulus bill 

and President Trump signed it into law on December 27, 2020.   

 

This bill included a provision that extends the CDC’s Moratorium on evictions 

from its current deadline of December 31, 2020 to January 31, 2021.   

 

All other requirements of the CDC Moratorium originally in place on September 4, 

2020 remain in full effect and do not change.  The Court continues to work closely 

with Fulton County Marshal Maria McKee to ensure that cases falling within these 

guidleines are handled appropriately.  

 

For more information regarding the CDC Moratorium and the response of the 

Magistrate Court of Fulton County, please see the pamphlet entitled “Landlord-

Tenant During Covid-19” found on the Court’s website: 

http://magistratefulton.org/DocumentCenter/View/4525/Landlord-Tenant-FAQ-

Pamphlet-during-COVID-19.   

 

If you are a landlord or tenant with a case currently before the Magistrate Court of  

Fulton County and a stay has been entered in your case that expires on December 

31, 2020, that stay will be extended to January 31, 2021.   
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